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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is WEEK B 

 

PE Information 
 

If pupils are not able to participate in PE/Dance for any reason (whether it be medical or injury), we expect a 

hard copy written note from home explaining this. Parents/carers should not email/call into reception as this 

increases the workload for our staff and as PE staff, we do not always have access to emails during the school 

day.  If they cannot participate, we still expect pupils to bring their kit and get changed like any other lesson as 

they will participate in leadership and stewardship activities. 

 

Attendance 

 

Should your child be absent from school please ensure that you telephone/email daily by 8:30am at the latest 

(there is an absence line should you wish to leave a message or if you prefer you can send it via email to our 

designated attendance email address: attendance@houltonschool.org.uk).  Please do this on a daily basis 

if your child remains absent. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Road and Bike Safety Event 
 

On Saturday 11 March 2023, the Rugby Town East Safer Neighbourhood team will be at the GEC Rec’ Car 

Park on Hillmorton Road to offer advice and support to the public around bike safety and security. 

 

Officers will be at the event from 10:00am until 3:00pm and will be on hand to help out with the following:  

• Bike marking using Bike Register 

• Further information on Operation Close Pass 

• Road safety (including improving visibility)  

 

This is working alongside the Road Safety Partnership, and Rugby County Council to improve the safety of 

cyclists on Rugby's roads.  

 

Also in attendance will be Dr. Bike, who can provide a free safety check and can make minor adjustments to 

bicycles if required. 

 

Please feel free to come along to raise any concerns or queries with the team, we look forward to seeing you 

there. 

 

PC 2358 Hodgkins-Warren 
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